
 
Bike Doctor 
 
TfGM’s Dr Bike is running a drop-in surgery for your bicycle – and 
it’s free. 
The free check-ups will make sure your bike is safe and 
roadworthy.  
 
Our experts will give your bike a thorough health-check, including 
brakes, tyres, frame, steering, gears and chain. It’s not a full 
service but we can make small adjustments on the spot, give you 
an on-the-spot diagnosis for anything that needs a repair. 
 
The check-up takes about 10 minutes. There’s no need to book, 
simply turn up with your bike between 11am and 3pm on 
Wednesday 13th September next to the MediaCityUK Cycle Hub. 
 
The Dr Bike surgeries are all provided by qualified bike mechanics 
on behalf of Transport for Greater Manchester. 
 
Find out more about what Transport for Greater Manchester is 
doing to help cyclists at http://cycling.tfgm.com/ 
 
The free cycle checks are part of the Transport for Greater 
Manchester commuter cycle programme and wholly funded by 
the Department for Transport 
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